
 

Happy Summer!
SCB Summer Newsletter - Volume 4

Dear SCB Families,

Greetings from the front office, and
from the construction zone! This
week, we are pleased to say the
turfing on our "tot lot" playground is
beginning - which means we are in
the final stage of finishing our
playground. Our convent classroom
is also being feverishly worked and
we have broken ground out front for
the new parish offices.

This week, hopefully the permanent
fencing around our large building
will be installed so we can see all of
the moving parts of our parking lot
plan. When it is done, we will be
posting how to's and detailed
instructions for our drop off and pick up plans to our website and social
as well as emails (and calls maybe!) home to you. This will include
expanded drop off times, before care updates, as well as routes that each
grade level will be taking in the parking lot. We want to make sure
everyone has what they need to get into the parking lot safely. You will be
seeing more crossing guards and people working on traffic flow as we
open this fall to make sure everyone knows where to drive. Thank you in
advance for your patience as we work through these changes to
accommodate our growth.

We are still busy for the rest of the summer with more camps and classes.
I do want to thank our summer team leads, Mrs. Fox and Ms. Jaimie.
They, along with our other SCB staff and our college and high school
counselors, have made the camps so fun for our kids. It has been fun
watching the kids all play together and have them have so much fun with
our young adult staff. This summer at SCB has been certainly full of
laughter and joy.

Looking forward to seeing all of you soon. Until then, enjoy your summer!

St. Charles Borromeo, Pray for us.

Beth O'Reilly
Principal, SCB

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=df7ed7d4-e04b-4454-9d2e-0dd5b67a7dd0


Upcoming Dates

July
July 27-31 - Rummage Sale Donation Drop Off 9am-4pm (additional details below)

August
August 1-3 - Rummage Sale in Feist Hall 8am - 5pm (additional details below)
August 5-7 - Campus Clean up
August 15 - Preschool & PreK Back to School Play Date/Ice Cream Social @ 6 PM
August 20 - SCOPE Board Meeting @ 6:30 PM
August 22 - Toddler Open House @5 PM
August 22 - New Family Night @ 6 PM
August 22 - Used Uniform Sale @ 6 PM
August 24 - Used Uniform Sale @ 5:30 PM
August 25 - Used Uniform Sale @ 8:30 AM - Noon
August 26 - Faculty & Staff Inservice - all day
August 27 - Faculty & Staff Inservice - AM
August 27 - Supply Drop Off @ 1-3 PM
August 28 - First Day of School - Half Day (8:30 -12)
August 28 - SCB Parent Info. Fair 8:30 AM - Noon
August 28 - SCOPE Lunch @ Noon
August 28 - Fall Musical Information Meeting Grades 4-8 @12:30 PM
August 29 - First Full Day of School 8:30 AM
August 29 - First Day of Before & After School Care
August 29 - Auditions begin for musical

Quick Notes

Substitutes Needed:
We are looking for substitute teachers for the
upcoming school year. If you are interested in
applying, please contact Mrs. Kuzmanich at
vkuzmanich@stcharlesb.org

​Detailed School Calendar:
Please see the following link for the detailed
school calendar: '24-'25 Detailed School
Calendar

All School Masses for the '24-'25:
For the 2024-2025 school year, we will celebrate our all-school masses on
Wednesdays! Please see the detailed calendar above for specific dates.

Carpools:
If you are interested in possibly carpooling next year, please fill out the
form at the link below. We will group families together by zip code. Be on
the lookout for the groups the first week of August. Sign up here!

Summer Homework:
Do not forget to complete your summer homework! You can find the

mailto:vkuzmanich@stcharlesb.org
https://stcharlesb.org/documents/2024/7/24-25 SCB Master Calendar of Events.pdf
https://forms.gle/4WcLWEkfVcxU1mac7
https://forms.gle/4WcLWEkfVcxU1mac7
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgmHmmke6a-H_qomiL4BUgMxiQKeLsxRaXDLWbfNrlN_q1Ug/viewform?usp=sf_link


information for each grade level here.

Supply Lists:
Supply lists can be found on our website here!

Campus Clean-Up:
We will be hosting a Campus Clean Up August 5th - 7th from 9am-12pm
each day. If you are interested in getting a jump start on your volunteer
hours, sign up to help here: Campus Clean Up Volunteer Sign Up

Virtus (Safe Environment) Training:
In order to volunteer on campus, you must have completed the Virtus
Training. If you have completed the initial training, be sure to log into
your account to make sure you are up to date with the background check
and all modules! Please visit the following link to get started: Virtus
Training

SCB Summer Opportunities

Summer Day Camp Opportunities
$275 per week
7am - 6pm
Pre-K - 8th Grade

Session 8 - August 5 - 9, Theme: The Great Outdoors
Session 9 - August 12 - 16, Theme: SCB Olympics

Sign Up for Summer Day Camps Here

Academic Camp Opportunities
$60 per camp
9am - 12pm
Kindergarten - 8th Grade

Math Camp - August 5 - 9
Writers Workshop - July 29 - August 2

Sign Up for Summer Academic Camps Here

SCB Uniforms

​We will continue to
partner with Dennis

Uniform for the
upcoming school year.

We will continue to
partner with Uniforms

by Tommy for the
upcoming school year.

​NEW NEXT YEAR!

We will begin a
partnership with

https://stcharlesb.org/summer-homework
https://stcharlesb.org/supply-lists
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-50326166-campus#/
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/index.cfm?
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGwwI498NofMEyC2yNbnTB4ez0yVnYPTbx-UvD0-51YFa7bA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGwwI498NofMEyC2yNbnTB4ez0yVnYPTbx-UvD0-51YFa7bA/viewform


The code for St.
Charles is:

XTC375

​Shop Dennis Uniforms
Here

The code for St.
Charles is:
STCH02

Shop School Uniforms
by Tommy Here

Lands' End School for
uniform pieces next

year. All items will be
available except for our

plaid items.

The code for St.
Charles is: 900 ​120387 

Shop Lands' End
Uniforms Here

SCB Athletics Information

Fall Sports are in the planning stages! We are
excited to offer:
K-8 Cross Country
Middle School Girls Volleyball
Co-Ed Middle School Soccer (NEW this year)

Please see the below link to register.

Reminder - all Middle School Sports need a

https://www.dennisuniform.com/
https://www.globalschoolwear.com/
https://www.landsend.com/co/account/school-uniforms?selectedSchoolNum=900120387


physical on file in the main office to participate.

Register for Sports Here!

Coaches Needed!

We are looking for a Middle School Soccer
Coach and additional Cross Country Coaches!

If you are interested in helping out and getting
your volunteer hours in this way, please email
cyo@stcharlesb.org

Additional Information

Stay tuned for Drop Off & Pick Up
Procedures!

We are sharpening our pencils on the best drop off &
pick up procedures to accommodate our new building
site. Stay tuned for updates and more information!

Where in the world are our SCB
students?

We would love to see what our students and
families are up to this summer! Send any fun
pictures to scbsocial@stcharlesb.org and tag us at
#SCBsummervacay

Rummage Sale - August 1st-3rd
Donations needed!

We would love your donations!
Donations will be accepted - Today through
Wednesday from 9am - 4pm

The Rummage Sale takes place this
Thursday & Friday from 8am - 5pm
Saturday from 8am - 12pm

https://www.teamsideline.com/sites/stcharlesb/current-programs
mailto:cyo@stcharlesb.org
mailto:scbsocial@stcharlesb.org


All proceeds of the Rummage Sale go toward the
​Shoes for the Children Program!

Mentor Family Sign Up

SCOPE will be providing mentor families for
new St. Charles families. If you are willing to
be a mentor family, please see the following
link to sign-up. We love welcoming our new
families in this way!

Mentor Family Sign-Up

2024-2025 Musical Production:
Honk!

A Musical Tale of "The Ugly Duckling"

Informational Meeting - August 28th @12:30pm
Auditions Begin - August 29th after school

Performances - November 13th - 16th

 
Advancement Office Information

Thank you, Justin and Marisa Ranes,
for stepping up to chair this year's
Annual Fund Campaign! We are
incredibly grateful for all you do to
serve the St. Charles community!
We know you will help make this

Thank you, Lauren Boulanger, for
being willing to chair our Applause
Auction for a second year.

We are already excited about this
year's theme SCB Goes Gatsby! It

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-50065658-newfamily#/


year's campaign a great success! will be a night to remember!
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